
From:   Edward Jonak   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 08, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0409-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Doug,

Granted application 0164-EX-CN-2018 and the current application 0409-EX-CN-2020 are indeed the
same experiment. The granted application expires on 7/1/2020 and when we applied for that one, it took
a few months to get approval. We would like to continue using our repeaters on an experimental basis, so
we wanted to be approved for another license by the time our current one expires.

Regarding ERP: that is correct-- the 31.6 pW is EIRP on the application. The ERP is 19.2 pW. We had a
person experienced in filing Part V applications assist us through the process and they cited that an FCC
rep requested to see EIRP on a different application they submitted with ERP numbers. So we started
with EIRP on ours. Please notify me if I should update our application to show ERP of 19.2 pW.

Thanks!


